
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

12TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

               JUNE 19TH, 2016 
 

Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt  ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 
Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 

Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194   e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org 
 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419- 659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 

CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498  e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 
Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 

Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 

St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info 
 

        *******************************************************************************************************  

  *********************************************************************************************** 
                                                                              Mass Schedule 
   June   21   Tuesday                   No Mass                                                       

June   22   Wednesday               No Mass 
   June   23   Thursday                  No Mass               
   June   24   Friday               8:00 a.m. Mass     The Nativity of St. John the Baptist ~ {For The Parish} 
   June   25   Saturday           8:00 a.m.  Rosary         
   June   25   Saturday           4:30 p.m. Mass     Vigil~13th Sunday in Ordinary Time~{Deceased Members of the 
                         Robert Kohls Family}        

June   26   Sunday             8:30 a.m. Mass      13th Sunday in Ordinary Time~{Francis & Sharon Kiene ~  
              Norbert & Lorene Fuerst ~   
                             Deceased Members of the Roebke & Niese Families}                                     
June   26   Sunday           11:00 a.m. Mass      13th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Stanley, Clara & Jerry Langhals} 

                
**********************************************************************************************  
                                                                                  Servers 
June     21   Tuesday                                       No Mass  
June     22   Wednesday                                  No Mass 
June     23   Thursday                                      No Mass   
June     24   Friday            8:00 a.m. Mass      Elizabeth Morman  
June     25   Saturday        4:30 p.m. Mass      Joshua Buescher, Zeke Halker, Evan Hopkins 
June     26   Sunday          8:30 a.m. Mass       Jacob Oglesbee, Abe Morman, Adam Birkemeier         
June     26   Sunday        11:00 a.m. Mass       Makena Doseck, Alyssa Ellerbrock, Abby Shafer 
  
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                    Commentators 
June     25    Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass      Marge Tabler    
June     26    Sunday         8:30 a.m.  Mass      Carl Warnecke                                                                        
June     26    Sunday       11:00 a.m.  Mass      Diana Johnson 
 

  **********************************************************************************************                                                                      

                                                                               Eucharistic Ministers 
June    25  Saturday   4:30 p.m. Mass    Ken, Connie & Kasey Kruse, Norm Schnipke, Amy Brinkman      
June    26  Sunday     8:30 a.m. Mass    Rose Ellerbrock, Marilyn Hoffman, Diana Kaufman, John & Mary Kay Koch       
June    26  Sunday   11:00 a.m. Mass    Cheryl Ellerbrock, Shirley Goedde, John & Desiray Engberg, Lisa Meuleman 
   
June    26    Hilty Home ~ Louann Wood 
 
 

                                                                                ~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
           Wilbert Roof-Room 105B; Jan Kiene-Room 116; Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121; Ed Schulte-Room 125;  
         Betty Meyer-Room 201A; Lucille Karhoff-Room 202B; Agnes Friedel-Room 203A; Margaret Rosenbauer-Room 208B;  

              Dolores Daniels-Room 209B; Beatrice Inkrott-Room 212B; Mary Margaret Bockrath-Room 214B;                             
                     Dorothy Geiger-Room 215A; Mary Rita Fischbach-Room 215B; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306;    
                Jim Fischbach-Room 314; Elizabeth (Betty) Karhoff-Room 507; Paula Stechschulte-Room 513 

 
 

 Today's gospel teaches personal sacrifice is the key to successful parenting. 
If we try to "save your life you will lose it."   

The more we give of our self, the more rewarding is our relationship with our children. 
That's the secret:  the more you give, the more you get. 



         *********************************************************************************************
     
         June        25    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass

June        26    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass
June        26    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Ma

*********************************************************************************************
                                                                            
                                                                  
                                                      
**********************************************************************
        Income For The Week of June 12
Sunday  ~ 189                                     
Children's ~  18                                
                               
Festival ~ Vehicle                                    
Miscellaneous                                
                               
Total Income                                    
                 
**********************************************************************************************

300 Club W

*******************************************************************************************

Marriage Bans I

Best wishes to Lyssa 
May the Lord bless you both with a lifetime of happiness together.

***********************************************************************************************
 
                                            Jeanette Gluss, the mother of Norm Schnipke, passed away on Tuesday, June 14th.                          
                             A Mass of Resurrection was celebrated for Jeanette on Friday, June 17th, at   
   St. Paul Catholic Church in Hamler.  
        your family through this very sad and difficult time.
 
************************************************************************************
 
Discerning God's Will ~ Discerning God's Will
process of discernment.  He explains how we can come to know God's will for us.  It
planned for us, that we will be truly happy.
Sycamore Street entrances of the church.  
 
**************************************************************************
Scrip ~ Scrip will be available this weekend,
helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, 
 
K of C ~ The K of C will be meeting on 
recited at 7:45 p.m. 
  
Free Smoke Alarms! ~ The Federal Government has issued a grant to the American Red Cross to provide up to three 
free smoke alarms to anyone wishing to have them. The smoke
batteries. The Putnam County Second Responders have offered to install the smoke alarms at no cost. If you are 
interested call 1-844-207-4509 to request your free
 
Parish Contributions ~ All parishes in the Diocese of Toledo are assessed (taxed) by those contributions to the 
church in the regular Sunday collection along with Christmas and Easter donations.   All school donations are not 
assessed.  There are signature papers on
considered school donations and not be assessed by the Diocese
stay here at St. Anthony's.  If you have 
All of your donations are already considered school donations.  If you have any questions, feel free to call the parish 
office at 419-659-2263. 
 
Parish Volunteers ~ We will be updating the
Ministers at Mass and the Hilty Home, Adult Servers and Money C
be willing to support St. Anthony's in any of these ministries, please sign the
for that particular ministry.  Than
St. Anthony's. 

*********************************************************************************************
                              Ushers 

:30 p.m. Mass  Scott Hummel, Cody Wagner, Bill Roth, Nick Schroeder
30 a.m. Mass  Dan Maag, Adam Siefker, Dan Selhorst, Karl Verhoff

11:00 a.m. Mass  Al Schroeder, Dale Schroeder, Alan Stover, Roger Wenzinge

*********************************************************************************************
                                                                            ~ Confessions ~   
                                                                  Saturday ~ 3:00 - 4:00 p.m. 
                                                                       Tuesday ~ After Mass 
**********************************************************************

June 12th     
               $ 7,744.00                              Ordinary 

                                           22.25                              Payroll ~ 6/15                                      16,271.10
             7,766.25                               Payroll Taxes & 403

                          5,550.00                                
                    374.05                               Total Expenses 

                                     $ 13,690.30  

**********************************************************************************************
300 Club Winner ~ June 18th ~ Ann & Gary Selhorst

 
*******************************************************************************************

Marriage Bans I ~ Kelsey McCluer & Spencer Wolfe
Marriage Bans III ~ Lyssa Stechschulte

 
Lyssa & Kaleb who will be married on Saturday, June 25th, here at St. Anthony's.
May the Lord bless you both with a lifetime of happiness together.

  
***********************************************************************************************

Jeanette Gluss, the mother of Norm Schnipke, passed away on Tuesday, June 14th.                          
A Mass of Resurrection was celebrated for Jeanette on Friday, June 17th, at   

St. Paul Catholic Church in Hamler.  May our prayers and the grace of God see you and 
your family through this very sad and difficult time.

************************************************************************************

Discerning God's Will is a CD by Father Larry Richards.  In it he gives sound advice on the 
process of discernment.  He explains how we can come to know God's will for us.  It

that we will be truly happy. The CD is available for $3.00 on the Deepen Your Faith display at the 
Sycamore Street entrances of the church.  Please feel free to pass it on.

**************************************************************************
available this weekend,  June 18th & June 19th

Ken & Connie Kruse, Marge Tabler and Anne Schroeder.

~ The K of C will be meeting on Tuesday, June 21st at 8:00 p.m. in the church basement,  The Rosary will be 

The Federal Government has issued a grant to the American Red Cross to provide up to three 
free smoke alarms to anyone wishing to have them. The smoke alarms have a ten year warranty and do not need 
batteries. The Putnam County Second Responders have offered to install the smoke alarms at no cost. If you are 

4509 to request your free, home, smoke alarm installation.

All parishes in the Diocese of Toledo are assessed (taxed) by those contributions to the 
church in the regular Sunday collection along with Christmas and Easter donations.   All school donations are not 
assessed.  There are signature papers on the table in the back of church.  If you would like all of your donations to be 
considered school donations and not be assessed by the Diocese, sign your name on the paper

here at St. Anthony's.  If you have already signed this paper in previous year's, there is no need to sign it again.  
All of your donations are already considered school donations.  If you have any questions, feel free to call the parish 

We will be updating the scheduling for the Lectors, Ushers (Men or Women), Eucharistic 
rs at Mass and the Hilty Home, Adult Servers and Money Counters of

be willing to support St. Anthony's in any of these ministries, please sign the
ank you to all those parishioners who so

*********************************************************************************************

Scott Hummel, Cody Wagner, Bill Roth, Nick Schroeder  
Dan Maag, Adam Siefker, Dan Selhorst, Karl Verhoff                                                     
Al Schroeder, Dale Schroeder, Alan Stover, Roger Wenzinger 

*********************************************************************************************

 

**********************************************************************************************
   Expenses For The Week of June 12

Ordinary Parish & School Expenses  $ 
Payroll ~ 6/15                                      16,271.10
Payroll Taxes & 403-B                          

Total Expenses                                 $ 22,994.53

                                                       

**********************************************************************************************
~ Ann & Gary Selhorst ~ Ticket #118 ~ $100.00 

*******************************************************************************************
Marriage Bans I ~ Kelsey McCluer & Spencer Wolfe 

Lyssa Stechschulte & Kaleb Amstutz  

Saturday, June 25th, here at St. Anthony's.
May the Lord bless you both with a lifetime of happiness together. 

***********************************************************************************************

Jeanette Gluss, the mother of Norm Schnipke, passed away on Tuesday, June 14th.                          
A Mass of Resurrection was celebrated for Jeanette on Friday, June 17th, at   

May our prayers and the grace of God see you and 
your family through this very sad and difficult time. 

***********************************************************************************************

is a CD by Father Larry Richards.  In it he gives sound advice on the 
process of discernment.  He explains how we can come to know God's will for us.  It is in living the life that God has 

The CD is available for $3.00 on the Deepen Your Faith display at the 
Please feel free to pass it on. 

**********************************************************************************************
th, after Mass in the church basement.  

. 

at 8:00 p.m. in the church basement,  The Rosary will be 

The Federal Government has issued a grant to the American Red Cross to provide up to three 
alarms have a ten year warranty and do not need 

batteries. The Putnam County Second Responders have offered to install the smoke alarms at no cost. If you are 
smoke alarm installation. 

All parishes in the Diocese of Toledo are assessed (taxed) by those contributions to the 
church in the regular Sunday collection along with Christmas and Easter donations.   All school donations are not 

the table in the back of church.  If you would like all of your donations to be 
sign your name on the paper and all donations will 

previous year's, there is no need to sign it again.  
All of your donations are already considered school donations.  If you have any questions, feel free to call the parish 

ctors, Ushers (Men or Women), Eucharistic 
ounters of our Sunday collection. If anyone would 

be willing to support St. Anthony's in any of these ministries, please sign the paper on the table in the back of church 
 so generously give of their time to supp

********************************************************************************************** 

     
                                                     

 

********************************************************************************************** 

************************                                               
June 12th 

 2,085.35  
Payroll ~ 6/15                                      16,271.10 

    4,638.08 

22,994.53 

                                          

***********************************************************************************************  

*********************************************************************************************** 

Saturday, June 25th, here at St. Anthony's. 

*********************************************************************************************** 

Jeanette Gluss, the mother of Norm Schnipke, passed away on Tuesday, June 14th.                          
A Mass of Resurrection was celebrated for Jeanette on Friday, June 17th, at                      

May our prayers and the grace of God see you and  

*********** 

is a CD by Father Larry Richards.  In it he gives sound advice on the 
e that God has 

The CD is available for $3.00 on the Deepen Your Faith display at the 

********************  
 The 

at 8:00 p.m. in the church basement,  The Rosary will be 

The Federal Government has issued a grant to the American Red Cross to provide up to three 
alarms have a ten year warranty and do not need 

batteries. The Putnam County Second Responders have offered to install the smoke alarms at no cost. If you are 

All parishes in the Diocese of Toledo are assessed (taxed) by those contributions to the 
church in the regular Sunday collection along with Christmas and Easter donations.   All school donations are not 

the table in the back of church.  If you would like all of your donations to be 
ll donations will 

previous year's, there is no need to sign it again.  
All of your donations are already considered school donations.  If you have any questions, feel free to call the parish 

ctors, Ushers (Men or Women), Eucharistic 
If anyone would 

on the table in the back of church 
pport        



***************************************************************************** 
"2016" Summer Festival 

 
First Early Bird Winner ~ Congratulations to Scott Kahle from Kalida who is our first Early Bird drawing winner! 

 
Duck Races ~ If anyone would like to buy an ad in the programs for the Duck Races, Please contact Dee Griffith at 
419-646-3449 before July 8th. 
 
Country Store ~ It's not too early to start thinking about craft and raffle item donations for the Country Store.  Take 
advantage of seasonal sales.  Get those creative juices flowing for craft items.  We always have such an amazing 
variety of prizes.  Thanks for your help.  Feel free to call Kate (419-659-6085) or Lynn (419-659-5372) if you have 
any questions. 
 
Solicitor Lists ~ The solicitor lists for our 2016 summer festival will be available for pick up on the weekend of   
June 25th and June 26th, on the table in the back of church.  Thanks to all our solicitors for all their time and effort 
in supporting our summer festival. 
 
 Thank you to Pat Lane who retired as a solicitor for our summer festival.  We truly appreciate the many 
years Pat supported the festival by being a solicitor. 
   
 We also want to thank Janet Halker, Karen Smith and Laurie Siefker who have agreed to help with the 
soliciting for the festival.  We appreciate all the support our parishioners give the parish to help make our summer 
festival a success.     
 
Cash or Car!   With the success we had last year and the many positive comments, we will again be raffling off up to 
$20,000 toward the purchase of a new vehicle or $15,000 in cash at the summer festival this year. The advantage of 
this approach has been that the winner can purchase any new vehicle of any color. It also gives the winner the option 
of taking cash and not having the hassle of selling the vehicle.  H & K Chevrolet from Continental has again offered 
to showcase their new vehicles for our festival.  If you would like to purchase tickets or if you have any questions, 
call Mike Birkemeier at 419-659-2954 or Mark Edelbrock at 419-659-2269.  If you can help sell tickets before and 
after weekend Masses, please contact Harold Gerten at 419-659-5914. 
 
Vehicle Ticket Reminder ~ You have another chance to win $100.00.  Don’t miss out on this opportunity to win!    
The next Early Bird drawing will be Sunday, July 10th. 
 
Festival Garage Sale ~ Items are once again being accepted for the festival garage sale.  Please leave your items by 
the shed or, if weather might be threatening, on the steps on the northwest corner of the school (near the modular 
unit).  Unfortunately we are unable to accept clothing, TV's, or computers/printers. 
********************************************************************************************** 
 
Vacation Bible School Thanks ~ Thank you kids and parents for a great Vacation Bible School week!  May you 
grow closer to Jesus every day and remember that your Guardian Angels are always with you and love you!  For a 
service project, the children brought in change throughout the week to help purchase a reminder of our Guardian 
Angels who are always with us. We were able to buy a stained glass garden stake of an angel made by               
Tammy Morman.  We also made a donation to the Guardian Angel Fund for the school and to the Parish Charities. 
Thanks for being so generous!  Thank you to our super helpers:  Maliya Yinger, Emily McCauley, Grant McCauley, 
Hannah Warnecke, Emma Wenzinger, Annesa Langhals, Josh Beuscher, April Schroeder, Susan Jones,                
Casey Burkholder, Lisa Langhals, Anne Duval, Sarah Schroeder and Wayne Schroeder.  Thanks to Mike Birkemeier 
for help with the sound system and Harold Gerten for the projector.  A special thanks to our teachers:  Lisa Schroeder, 
Laurie Siefker, Karen McCauley, and Rachael Hermiller, and craft leaders Kay and Mackenzie Langhals. God bless 
all of you!!  (Check out the Summer Vacation Bible School pictures on the table in the back of church!) 

2016 Annual Leipsic St. Mary's Summer Social ~  Saturday June 18th - food and refreshments all day long.  New 
this year – stop by to listen and enjoy the Truck Stop Manners Band at 8:00 p.m.  Sunday, June 19th – Don’t forget 
our Old Fashioned Chicken and Ham Dinners – serving starts at 11:00 a.m. in our new air-conditioned Parish Life 
Center, Kids Rides, Bingo, fun for all ages with a DJ under the Big Tent Sunday Evening!  

St. Anthony Basketball Camp ~ A St. Anthony Basketball Camp will be held on Monday, June 27th through 
Wednesday, June 29th at the St. Anthony School Gymnasium.  Grades 1-4 will be held 9:00 - 11:00 a.m. while 
grades 5-8 will be held 11:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  The purpose of the camp is to help with basketball skill development.  
To register or if you have any questions, email Kyle Meyer at kjfm34@gmail.com with the following information:  
participant's name, grade level, height, parent (s) names, emergency contact name and emergency contact phone 
number.  The cost is by donation which will be given to St. Anthony's School/Parish. 
 

Rosary Rally for God’s Marriage ~ Will be on Saturday, June 25th,at 11:00 a.m. at the Marian Shrine across from   
St. John’s Church.  The Supreme Court handed down their tragic decision on June 26, 2015 which legalized the 
unnatural sin of same-sex “marriage”.  Please come and pray!  Bring your lawn chair with you.  St. Joseph, Protector 
of Families, pray for us! 
    



 
 

 
 

HAPPY FATHERS’ DAY!  Back in the day, AT&T used to say that Fathers’ Day was the busiest 
day of the year for collect long-distance calls.  As he did so many other times, Dad paid the bill.  
Now that people have cell phones, have we let up on Dad’s financial burdens?  Seriously now, we 
should all be grateful to our fathers, living and deceased.  They not only paid the bills but also 
provided the leadership that made us the people we are today.  I recently came across a study that 
said that the father’s Mass attendance is the crucial factor in determining whether or not the children 
will be active Catholics.  One of my friends in the priesthood told me he read of another study – a 
much older one – about children whose fathers died in World War II.  The study showed that if the 
deceased father’s picture was in a prominent place in the home, and if the mother frequently 
mentioned the father’s good qualities, his influence would be strong even on children who were too 
young to remember him.  Dad was still Dad even if he had gone to heaven!  Thanks Dad, not only for 
what you do, but also for who you are. 
 
SOME NOTES OF THANKS:  First, thanks to the 431 individuals who filled out survey forms for 
our parish.  As you can imagine, it took considerable time to download all these forms into a 
computer and to compile results.  Thanks to Gary Kohls, who drafted the survey form, and then 
painstakingly entered everyone’s responses.  His final report is attached to today’s bulletin.  Please 
review it carefully.  The Parish Council is going to use this survey as a guide when we set priorities 
for the 2016-17 council year, and for future years as well. 
 
 Second, thanks to everyone who was involved in the prayer service for Julie King and for the 
sick of our parish.  Thanks to the neighbors who originated the idea, thanks to Jean Kohls for her 
leadership with music, and thanks to Marge Tabler and Gary and Kate Morman and their family for 
all their support.  Thanks to the parishioners, mostly of St. Anthony, but from some other Catholic 
and Protestant churches too, who nearly filled the church, and who “stormed Heaven” on behalf of 
Julie and all the sick. 
 
 Third, thanks to the St. Anthony School students who took up Mr. Hummel’s challenge to list 
the 100 best things that happened at St. Anthony School during the last school year.  It was 
heartening to read that so many of them listed the twice-a-week school Masses or some other aspect 
of their faith formation as among the best things.  Others praised their teachers for being creative, 
informed, and eager to help anyone who might have fallen behind.  Other things mentioned included 
hot lunches, more play equipment, remodeled rest rooms, up-to-date technology, and the cleanliness 
of the building (thanks, Bruce and Doug!)  If you haven’t read the kids’ list yet, please do.  It’s worth 
your time. 
 
CROSS CATHOLIC OUTREACH:  Father John P. Fischer of Cross Catholic Outreach will be 
visiting our parish next weekend to speak at all the Masses on behalf of the poor in developing 
countries.  This ministry was founded to create a meaningful link between parishes in America and 
the priests and nuns working in the Church in Africa, Asia, and Central and South America. 
 Father Fischer is a priest of the Archdiocese of Cincinnati, having been ordained in 1976.  He 
has worked in Kenya and in Southwest Ohio.  Brochures will be provided for those who wish to 
support this worthy Catholic ministry. 
           Father Tom 
********************************************************************************* 

Parish Pilgrimage To Our Lady Of Consolation Shrine 
Sunday, June 26th 

12:15 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
 

Name  _________________________________________Phone  # _________________________ 
 
Number of persons from my family: _____________ 
(If the bus is filled) 
I can drive my own car ________     
I am willing to offer a ride to _________  parishioners who need a ride. 


